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Back to School Night presentation 
Thank you to all of our school’s families who attended Back to School Night. If you couldn’t make last night’s 

event, no problem! Please see the MAMS BTSN presentation program for parents.  

 

Late bus start date 
Our school’s 4:15 late bus will begin operating on Monday, September 16. This bus is useful for students 

participating in extracurricular activities. Students must have a pass to use the late bus (students sign up to 

use that day’s late bus during Advisory). Students must also know their bus stop location.  

 

MAEF Fall fundraiser 
Matawan-Aberdeen Educational Foundation will be having a Fall fundraiser to support our students and staff. 

Please read the FallSolicitationFlier_2425_Final (1).pdf for details.  

 

Sports info and schedules 
If parents have questions about particular sports, they should contact the team’s coach(es) for the most 

accurate and current information. For general sports-related information, parents may contact the MARSD 

Athletic department at athletics@marsd.org. Sports schedules may be found at Shore Conference Athletic 

Schedule. 

 

PTSO news 
Please view the PTSO’s current flyers:  

PTSO Spirit Wear order form  

MAMS PTSO FALL MUMS FUNDRAISER Payment Venmo (@MAMS-PTSO), cash, check (MAMS 

PTSO).pdf.pdf  

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/12-WIZvejpc3X88Sqs8MIrIdiXXstIHc_XZhofQZVWU0/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18VZn2oILY1j8hdeexXnUcHuJsZEazJsY/view?usp=drive_link
mailto:athletics@marsd.org
https://www.shoreconferencenj.org/public/genie/249/school/24/date/2024-10-01/view/week/
https://www.shoreconferencenj.org/public/genie/249/school/24/date/2024-10-01/view/week/
https://forms.gle/eYmhbUyMuZq8VGW88
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nBeFh-aHkmkmimv3SVMmp9lNISNMiYeV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nBeFh-aHkmkmimv3SVMmp9lNISNMiYeV/view?usp=sharing

